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Jessie Ng

Please, for the sake of all Victorians, Stop Kalbar from mining in East Gippsland 
before it is too late!  The East Gippsland area is a significant agricultural food bowl 
for Victorians. Kalbar's proposal to mine in Glenaladale greatly threatens our water 
supply, requiring far more water than is available and desperately needed by local 
farmers who supply Victoria and beyond with vegetables, dairy and beef. It will also 
introduce dangerous airborne toxic contaminants that threaten food safety and the 
local water supply.  Kalbar, a company with overseas alliegences, has a shocking 
record of causing irreparable environmental damage in its previous projects in other 
countries. Meanwhile Kalbar has no experience in the type of mining proposed for 
Glenaladale East Gippsland.   Please protect Victorians from Kalbar mining the 
currently pristine Genaladale environment situated right next to the Gippsland 
Lakes.  Thank you,  Jessie Ng
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